Fort St. John, B. C.
July 25th, 1970

I

Dear

We, a sub-committee of the Centennial '71 Committee, have been
authorized to compile a book on Pioneers of the North Peace.

We hope to get some information about as many old timers as
possible. These should be human interest stories, stories of humor,
tragedy, or any happening of sufficient interest as to mest public-
ation. ene

Should you be able to write your own story, we would appreciate
it being sent to us by Sept 30, 1970. If you know of some old timer
who has a colorful tale to tell, but is reluctant to do so, please
contact us so that we may pursue the story.

Again, I would point out that the proposed book would place
emphasis on people, rather than dates or geographical facts, people
in the common walks of pioneer life in this locality, and things
that happened to them.

Sincerely yours,



